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While the shortest month of the year can sometimes feel like the longest month in a school building, 
February is having no effect on the ExCEL wolfpack.  All of our students are well into their classes and show 
no signs of letting the cold winter blues get the best of them.   
 
Student news- The pack currently sits at 51 wolves.  After having a full month of January, we had some 
students really stand head and shoulders above the rest to be named the “Leaders of the Pack”.  In the 
elementary school Anthony R. of Kewanee was given the honor.  In the middle school, Aiden V. of 
Cambridge received the title.  In high school, the newcomer, Xavier V. of Geneseo rounded out our Leaders 
of the Pack.   
 
Staff- Our “Leader of the Staff” for the month of February goes to our high school English teacher, Mrs. 
Keener.  Mrs. Keener is receiving this honor for her dedication to the school and her students.   
 
With being my last semester at ExCEL, it has been my privilege to work with Mr. Wheelock to help train 
him to take over the reins for next year.  Mr. Wheelock has been shadowing me in the office from time to 
time to learn the ropes and to keep the engine running when I am gone.  The staff is excited for the peaceful 
transfer of powers as well, which should lead to solid retention of the ExCEL Staff. 
 
 


